
 
 

14​th​ July 2020 
 
GCSE Results Day 
 
Dear Parents, Carers and Students, 

GCSE results day is on ​Thursday 20th August​. 

Due to the current Coronavirus guidelines we will not be able to run the day as we have in previous years. 
Instead, we will be inviting students during certain times to come for an appointment to collect their results. 

You are invited to collect your results at the following time: 

 

Arrive at: Group 

9:30 11NJ - Surnames A to L 

10:00 11NJ - Surnames M to Z 

10:30 11MO - Surnames A to J 

11:00 11MO - Surnames K to Z 

11:30 11CD - Surnames A to L 

12:00 11CD - Surnames M to Z 

12:30 11KB - Surnames A to F 

13:00 11KB - Surnames F to Z 

13:30 Year 10 students 

 

The school car park will not be open to non-staff. Please walk in or park off site if possible.  

While perfect timing is impossible, please try to avoid being too early or too late, as we are trying to minimise 
the number of people on site at any one time. 
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We will be distributing results from the maths block. Students will need to line up “supermarket style” outside 
the front of the school building.  

We will not be able to resolve any results queries on the day. Instead we will be asking you to email in any 
queries for us to respond to over the subsequent days. The details of how to contact us with enquiries will be 
in the results envelope and available on a dedicated area of the school website from results day. 

If you are unable to collect the results in person you can nominate a named person to collect the results on 
your behalf. Only ​one person​ should collect the results. You will need to complete the form that you can see 
HERE. 

Please see the attached document about how the results were decided upon. Please note that ​staff are not 
allowed to tell you the grade that was submitted to the exam board or your rank within the class as this 
information is confidential. 

I am sorry that we are not able to allow students the space to celebrate their results with their friends as we 
usually would.  

If you have any questions ahead of the day please email our  exams officer Niki Smith, 
nsmith@langtreeschool.com​ . 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Chris Nonweiler 

Assistant Headteacher (Curriculum and Data) 

cnonweiler@langtreeschool.com  

https://smartfile.s3.amazonaws.com/171c8a78170f0512f8240c082e87317b/uploads/2019/01/Collection-of-results_certificates.pdf
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